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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
November 14, 2018
1.  Meeting was called to order at 1910 hours.  Sixteen Legion members were in attendance.  A Quorum was present.
2. Ed English offered the opening and closing prayers. Sgt at Arms Joe Pigg placed the MIA/POW Flag.
3. The minutes of the immediate past Executive Board and General Membership Meetings were approved following a motion by Ed Pelton 2nd by Joe Pigg.
4. The Finance Report was approved followed by motions of Joe Pigg 2nd Ed Pelton.
5. Bills to be paid were approved following a motion by Joe Pigg 2nd Ed English.
6. Sergio Delgado of the Boy Scouts of America’s Tequesta District gave a presentation on the Post’s efforts to sponsor a Cub Scout Pack.  The Post has been working to charter a Pack and later a Boys Scout Troop.
7. The Cdr declared 1 Dec 18,  a Post work day starting at 1200 hours.  The Post will be decorated for the holidays. All are invited to attend.  Pizza and beer will be provided.
8. A motion was made to pay the Property Tax by Joe Pigg 2nd Pedro Rodriguez.  Same passed.
9. The Cdr spoke on the subject of decorum during the meetings, provided a fact sheet on same and advised the membership that cell phone use and conversations would be fined at the rate of $5.00 per incident by the SGT at Arms.
10. The Finance Officer briefed the membership on a rental proposal for the construction company building the new Coral Gables Police and Fire Department Headquarters.
11. The Finance Officer briefed the membership on proposals to renovate/rejuvenate the interior of the Post based on donations by the members.  A motion was made to further explore work on the Post by Pedro Rodriguez 2nd Joe Pigg.  Motioned passed.
12. The Finance Officer stated that via the support of Mark Barros of the USCGA 4 hurricane resistant windows may be installed free of charge.  The action needs approval by the City of Coral Gables.
13. The Holiday Party at the Post is at 1800 hours, 12 Dec 18.  Families are invited and one unwrapped present for the Toys for Tots Program is requested from each adult guest attending.
14. The Commander adjourned the meeting at 2015 hours.
Respectfully submitted: 
Paul Kruger, Adjutant	
